
 

This past month we have celebrated a huge 

national event. The queens platinum jubilee. 

We had the absolute pleasure of opening our 

doors up to our amazing parents for a tea 

party in our lovely gardens. The children 

loved being able to share the special day 

with their families. For all who couldn't 

make the parties the children still had a fan-

tastic time celebrating with our friends.  

 

Redhill Day Nursery  

Summer 2022 so far …. 



Over the last few months, the babies have been very busy enjoying as 
much time outside as they can. We have been doing a range of different 
water play activities that has included water play with ducks, coloured wa-
ter, bubbly water and washing our dolls which we had lots of fun doing. We 
have also been mark making in sand using spades and building sandcastles. 
Other outdoor activities have included chalking, practising our climbing 
skills and racing round the garden with the walkers. During inside time we 
have been continuing mark making using different media that included 
shaving foam, hair gel, playdough, instant mash and our favourite being 
paint where we got completely covered but had so much fun painting our-
selves and our friends.  
We have also been practising building with blocks, completing puzzles, 
looking at books and having lots of fun with music and movement.  
Over the next couple of months we will be starting to prepare our older 
babies for their moves to the toddler room by doing lots of settling in 
sessions to make sure that they are ready for their new chapter. If you 
would like more information about when your little one is moving or you 
would like some information on the toddler room please speak to Becky or 
Lisa who will be more than happy to talk to you about the toddler room. In 
the baby room we will be continuing to focus on the children’s interests 
and completing activities to support this. 



 

 

In toddler room we have loved water 
play! We have been tipping, pouring 
and transporting the water around 
the garden. We loved watching ob-
jects sink and float and talking all 

about the differences in the objects 
weights. The children used lots of 
different toys, equipment and re-

sources to transport the water. The 
favoured one has definitely been the 
stepping stones as they fit ’lots and 

lots’ of water.   

Toddler have also been so 
lucky and our amazing 
member of staff Nicky 
went to the library for us! 
She found this amazing 
story which we have read 
everyday for nearly 3 
weeks!  



Preschool have been talking lots about the dangers of the 
world and how we can keep ourselves safe. We were so lucky 
to have 2 lovely police officers come in and talk to us about 
Stranger dangers. After learning all about how we can keep 
ourselves safe we got to sit in a police car! It was such an 
amazing day.  



On Saturday 23rd July we had the pleasure of hosting our 
leavers party! It was such a fantastic day and we are so 
grateful for all who came. It’s such a hard time saying good-
bye to our school leavers but we know they are going to fly 
at school!   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If your personal details have changed recently i.e. new 
number or new address please let us know ASAP. It is vital 
we hold up to date information for all contacts involving 
your child. In the event of an emergency we must ensure 
we have the relevant numbers we need. We have also no-
ticed that some Blossom ‘all about me’ are currently out of 
date please could you use your app to update your child's 
information so the staff have up to date knowledge about 
your child.  

Dates for the diary : 
 
29th August 

 
 
Bank Holiday 

 
31st August 

 
Final day of funding for the 
school leavers children. Unless 
directed otherwise.  



Additional Information  

 

Hello Megan 

I am sure some of you have noticed a new member of staff in our 

baby room. Megan started with us on the 6th June, she is working 

Wednesday to Friday currently and goes full time with us in Sep-

tember. She has a lot of experience with babies and even runs baby 

sensory groups in her spare time.  

Spare clothes 

If your child is sent home in 

nursery spare clothes, please en-

sure these are returned to 

nursery as soon as possible. We 

have had high amounts of cloth-

ing not being returned, which 

means we now have a very limited 

supply of spare clothes. Please ensure you pack enough spare clothes 

for your child for the day, so our spare clothes are saved for emer-

gency situations only! Thank you.  

Car park 

We just want to ask that people take a slower approach when enter-

ing the car park. Please remember that at any time parents could be 

dropping or collecting their child meaning there are children around.  

 

Lets have the best summer together!  

From 

Becky, Lisa and the Whole Redhill team   

 


